
 

Parish Office: Leonie Bird Phone 53018161     

Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9am– 2pm    

             “We are a Child Safe Parish”                                             

Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird    

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au & creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Fr Gary A Jones- Also visiting Priest for: Wendouree & Ballarat North  

Parish School Principal: St Michael’s Ethan Corfee St Augustine’s Terry Brennan.  

Sunday Mass times:  Creswick 8.45am &  Daylesford 10.30am  

Country Church: St Joseph’s Blampied ; St Francis Xavier Chapel Eganstown Cemetery 

Recent Death:   

Anniversaries of Death:  

Creswick–  

Daylesford– Sadie Hart; Aileen Weinberg; Helen Murray; 

John Morris; Lillian Junor; William Courtney;                  

Rachael Coutts; Pat Treacy; June Rodier; Annie Graham;            

Klava Rugonyi; Bridget Doolan. 

 

    

 

New mobile phone 
number for the 

Parish:                     
0421 625 582 

Please continue to use the office 
number 5301 8161 during         

office hours, but if you need to 
call after hours please use the 
Parish Mobile number. For 

those that had the old mobile  
number ####### 812, please 

disregard this number as it is 

now a private number. 

REMINDER RE :ATTENDING MASS DURING COVID 19  

Just a reminder once you have registered for either weekday mass or Sunday mass, you don’t 
need to call the office, unless you cannot attend that week’s mass. If it is after hours please 

use new mobile number listed above. 

If we have over 20 people wishing to attend then the office will call you to say not to come for 
that week. However for the week after you will be able to attend, until the next time you get a 

call from the office. 

Example: Percy registered to attend Sunday Mass. Has attended 3 weeks in a row; Gets a call 
from office not to attend Sunday 19th July due to numbers. The next Sunday 26th July Percy 

attends Mass, without calling office or office calling him.   

 

Hope this clarifies the attendance, and if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to           

contact us. 

 

 


